
Dear Student, 

  

Please click on the survey link below to indicate your preference.  Your choices are listed 

below. 

• I authorize Averett University to apply the grant funds that I am receiving from the 

Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA) to 

the current outstanding balance on my account.  

• I have verified my banking information is correct in PC Self Service for my direct 

deposit. I want a paper check. 

• I am providing my mailing address in the space below (a box will be provided for your 

address information). 

The survey is titled: 

"Federal Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act 2021" 

 

Click here to do the survey: 

http://survey.averett.edu/index.php/survey/index/sid/619754/token/w4ejsgqznswpidi/lang/en 

Those of you who select to have your grant funds applied to your outstanding balance, please 

complete the attached Authorization Form, and return it to Financial Aid at finaid@averett.edu 

or FAX 1-434-791-5647 and retain a copy for your records. 

Please note, to ensure that you receive the link to the survey, we are sending the invitation to 

both your Averett University account and, if we have one, your personal email account.  While 

we do not want to overdo the emails, we must be sure you have access to the funds we need to 

send to you! 

Sincerely, 

 

Carl Bradsher (cbradsher@averett.edu) 
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